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Drink: 2016-2026
2014 Morlet Family Vineyards La
Proportion Doree

A perfect wine is the 2014 La Proportion
Dorée, a blend of 65% Semillon, 24%
Sauvignon Blanc and 1% Muscadelle. This
650-case cuvée is from 29-year-old, dry
farmed vines and was barrel-fermented.
The wine is absolutely out of this world.
With a light greenish gold color and a killer
nose of lanolin, caramelized citrus,
honeysuckle, orange marmalade and
candle wax, the wine displays great
acidity, a magnificent, massive, full-bodied
mouthfeel, and seems to come across like
a Sonoma County version of a dry Haut
Brion blanc. This is singular wine profound, compelling, whatever! It should
drink well for at least 10 years, if you can
resist its early charms.

Luc Morlet, whose brother Nicolas Morlet
is the principal winemaker at Peter Michael
Winery, preceded his brother, but has his
own winery just north of St. Helena and the
Culinary Institute of America. It sits
adjacent to Route 29 in a beautiful old
building from the late 1800s. Morlet, who
hails from the Champagne region of
France, is on a hot streak in terms of the
quality of the exquisite wines he=s
producing. This is an extraordinary lineup
of Chardonnay, Cabernet Sauvignon,
Syrah, Pinot Noir and possibly the finest
100% Cabernet Franc ever made in
California, his Force...

- Robert M. Parker, Jr. (December,
2015)
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100
points

Drink: 2016-2036
2013 Morlet Family Vineyards
Cabernet Franc Force de la Nature

Luc Morlet's three-digit wine is the 2013
Cabernet Franc Force de la Nature, 100%
Cabernet Franc from the incredible
Beckstoffer To Kalon Vineyard. This is an
ethereal wine that goes beyond just being
majestic. Aged in 100% new Darnajou oak,
the wine offers a flowery, blueberry and
blackberry-scented nose along with forest
floor, some sweet, subtle toast and lead
pencil
shavings.
Remarkably
rich,
full-bodied, but light on its feet and on the
palate, the wine builds incrementally to a
majestic, full-throttle, seamless work that is
rather remarkable. This is an amazing
wine, and Luc Morlet has certainly proven
once again his incredible talents and
knowledge of great vineyard sites. Drink it
over the next 15-20 years.
Luc Morlet, whose brother Nicolas Morlet
is the principal winemaker at Peter Michael
Winery, preceded his brother, but has his
own winery just north of St. Helena and the
Culinary Institute of America. It sits
adjacent to Route 29 in a beautiful old
building from the late 1800s. Morlet, who
hails from the Champagne region of
France, is on a hot streak in terms of the
quality of the exquisite wines he=s
producing. This is an extraordinary lineup
of Chardonnay, Cabernet Sauvignon,
Syrah, Pinot Noir and possibly the fin...

- Robert M. Parker, Jr. (December,
2015)
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